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Exciting new plans for Canbury Riverside 

Rewilding Arcadia is an exciting new TLS 

(Thames Landscape Strategy) project.  TLS 

aims to reconnect water, people and wildlife 

with the natural floodplain of the Arcadian 

Thames.  By using nature-based solutions, 

we can build resilience for the future with 

methods that will enhance biodiversity and 

mitigate flood risk. CARA is working with TLS, 

the Council and the Environment Agency to 

help guide development of the Canbury 

Riverside.  This has become possible as RBK 

has rejoined the TLS partnership of councils 

from Kew to Weybridge.  The first small 

stretch of riverbank rewilding in our area is to 

be near the north end of the Gardens.  The 

next stage would extend rewilding along the 

whole of Canbury Gardens' riverbank when 

funds become available. 

TLS, whose patrons include HRH The Duke 

of Gloucester, Sir David Attenborough and 

Alan Titchmarsh, has both the expertise to 

carry through this exciting rewilding and much 

of the necessary funding.  The photo taken by 

Peter Lukes, a keen riparian and CARA 

resident, shows the riverbank now as 

September Get-together 

You are invited to a late summer BBQ 

party.  This year we have chosen the 

Thames Riverside Club, known to some 

readers as the Tennis Club.  The BBQ is 

open to members, residents and friends. 

The BBQ party is scheduled for Sunday 

September 18th.  Also meet Elliot Newton 

RBK's biodiversity officer and talk bats, 

glow worms and rewilding or whatever the 

naturalist in you wants to hear about.  

Ticket details on back pageΦ    

In this issue:  Rewilding the riverside (below).  P2, Jubilee celebrations and Kingston Rowing Club 
news.  P3, Planning news, Canbury Gardens and Friends, plus Police and Bandstand news.  Back 
page, The CARA committee and late summer BBQ details. 
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seen from the air.  Watch this space for the plans to reconnect water, people and wildlife. 
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...and what parties they were é 

In N Lower Ham Rd and Woodside Rd, 

Chestnut Rd, The Albany and Albany Park 

Rd and Eastbury Rd and Grosvenor Gdns. 

Her Majesty turned up for the party in 

Woodside Rd, top right.  The event was 

supported by a local businessman and 

raised Ã2000 for charity.  Chestnut Rd, 

centre, had a great turn out and prepared 

a meal in style.  The Albany invited Albany 

Park Rd residents to their garden party 

(mid right).  Eastbury put on a light show, 

bottom left.  Grosvenor Gdns raised many 

glasses to celebrate the occasion, bottom 

left, and in N Lower Ham Rd, which could 

not be closed, the residents of 136 kindly 

opened their gardens to their neighbours.  

CARA area parties & 

the Queen's Jubilee 

Learn to row at one of UK's oldest Rowing Clubs 

We have one of the oldest rowing clubs in the world on our 

doorstep.  Kingston Rowing Club in Canbury Gdns, 

founded in 1858, is on a particular good stretch of the 

Thames for rowing.  The river is wide and the last non-tidal 

stretch with no locks for five miles.  It is an ideal stretch of 

water for beginners, who will be under the tuition of the 

club's expert coaches.  For those who can row there is 

bags of calm and open water for practice. 

The club (kingstonrc.co.uk) invites you, particularly if you 

are 18-30, to learn to row on this great stretch of the river.  

Contact dermod.sweeney@openworld.com for 

information. You will be welcome any weekend. 


